
Notice of Availability of Form 1095-C                                                                 2/27/25 

In compliance with the Affordable Care Act (ACA), the Selinsgrove Area School District is required to provide 
Form 1095-C, which outlines your health insurance coverage for the previous year.  Due to the recently 
enacted Paperwork Burden Reduction Act, employers are no longer required to automatically distribute Form 
1095-C to all employees.  Instead, these forms will be provided upon your request and will be posted in Self 
Service no later than March 31st, 2025.   

Form 1095-C is now available upon request. 

If you would like to receive a copy of your Form 1095-C, please contact Payroll using one of the following 
methods: 

• In-Person: Visit the Payroll Department  
• Email:  Send your request via email to smccollum@seal-pa.org 
• Phone: 570-372-2212 
• Mail: Send a request to:  

 

Selinsgrove Area School District  
Attn: Payroll Department 
329 Seals Ave. 
Selinsgrove, PA  17872 

Requests can be made at any time, and the form will be provided to you within 30 days of your request.   

 

 

mailto:smccollum@seal-pa.org

